

March 28, 2006

Mr. Bob Faith 57 N Alma School Road Mesa, AZ 8520

Dear Bob,

Just a quick note to tell you how much we here at the Panhandle-South Plains Fair enjoyed working with you as free entertainment on out Outdoor Stage. Your act was very well received by all ages of fairgoers and was extremely entertaining. You are very easy to work with and accommodating to the needs of the fair.

I appreciate your providing lots of fun and family entertainment to the attendees from the South Plains. Again, thank you.

Yours truly,

Panhandle-South Plains Fair

Herbert F. Higgs, Jr. CFE

Manager

Owen McWhorter, Jr.
President

Herbert F. Higgs, Jr. CFE Manager

P.O. Box 208 Lubbock, Texas 79408 Phone: 806-763-2833 Fax: 806-744-5903 info@southplainsfair.com www.southplainsfair.com